
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
The new Autumn/Winter Menu comes into effect on Tuesday 5th November 2024 and will run until the Easter 
Break 2025.    
 
All our food is mainly home produced and all cooked fresh on site.  Fresh fruit, salad and bread are available daily 

and all our desserts are suitable for vegetarians.  Our menu also conforms to the School Foods Standards.  

To order your child’s school meals please make their selections on-line before Friday 4th October 2024 by visiting 
the website below :- 

 
https://forms.gle/tcAg4kVPCtSoyuVf7 

 

A reminder that if a packed lunch option is selected for Monday of Week 1, then a packed lunch must also be 
selected for Monday on weeks 2 and 3. 
 
The cost of a school meal is £2.45 per meal for KS2 pupils.  Payment is required in advance and can be made,  
on-line by visiting your Arbor Account.  School meals for KS1 are currently fully funded by the government.  
 
If you have any queries, please call into either school office. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs H Crowther 
Principal 
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